
HB 925 -- Long-Term Care Facilities’ Medical Malpractice
Insurance

Sponsor:  Salva

This bill requires, beginning January 1, 2005, that any long-term
care facility licensed under Chapter 198, RSMo, provide at least
annually to the Department of Health and Senior Services
satisfactory evidence of a medical malpractice insurance policy
of at least $500,000.  This provision does not apply to
facilities owned by a not-for-profit organization or a public
nursing home district or to facilities with 30 or fewer beds.


